
  Start-of-the-Year Faculty and Staff Meeting 
UW School of Drama 

September 17, 2019, 10 am to 3:15 pm 
Hutchinson 130 

 
 

Agenda 
 
 
10-10:45  Welcome Back and Introductions 

(Lynn M. Thomas, Interim Executive Director and Geoff Korf, Associate Director) 
 
10:45-11:45 “De-Siloing” the School of Drama, What Does It Mean to You? 
 
11:45-12:15 Discussion of Revised Vision and Values Statement  
  (Geoff and Holly Arsenault, Director of Engagement & Public Information Officer) 
 
12:15-1:00 Lunch and Announcements 
 
1:00-2:00 Preventing Sexual Harassment Discussion 
  (Chuck Sloane, UW Ombud) 
 
2:00-3:15  Discussion of Undergrad Survey Report and Next Steps 
 (Eloise Boyle, Undergraduate Advisor, and Zane Jones and Scott Magelssen, Co-

chairs, Undergraduate Studies Program) 
 

 


